
  

  
  

   

Date:  April 12, 2019  

 

To:  All BCGEU Members Employed at Thompson-Nicola Regional Library   

 

Re:  UPDATE ON BARGAINING  

  

Your Bargaining Committee is sending out this bulletin to update you on the 

collective agreement bargaining process between the Union and the Thompson 

Nicola Regional Library.  
  

The parties met again on Friday, April 12, 2019. We have reached an impasse in 

negotiations. 
  

The parties are scheduled to meet again on Tuesday, April 30 to determine how to 

proceed. We will continue to provide updates as they become available.   
  

Your support is appreciated, as we proceed through this process.  
  

In solidarity  

  

Kathy Adams, Bargaining Committee Chair  

Brenda Dunn, Bargaining Committee Member  

Stephanie Gignac, Bargaining Committee Member  

Tammy Gjernes, Bargaining Committee Member  

Brenda Beckmann, Staff Representative  
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